
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Please take notice that at its regularly scheduled meeting on January 23, 2020 at 7:30PM, the Fair Lawn 

Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the “Board”) shall hold a hearing for the purpose of 

renegotiating, amending, or otherwise altering the terms of the employment contract with the 

Superintendent of Schools.  The hearing will be held at the Thomas Edison School, Room #19, 37-01 Fair 

Lawn Avenue, Fair Lawn, NJ 07410. 

At this hearing, members of the public are invited to submit public comments regarding this topic.  The 

Board, pursuant to N.J.S.A 10:4-12, the “Open Public Meetings Act,” shall not publicly discuss personnel 

matters and shall not respond to comments made by members of the public.  The Board will give all 

comments appropriate consideration. 

Please be aware that the subject of this hearing retains the right of privacy and shall retain all rights 

regarding defamation and slander according to the laws of New Jersey.  The Board shall not be held liable 

for comments made by members of the public. 

Please take further notice that, following the hearing, the Board may take action to approve a revised 

employment contract with the Superintendent of Schools. 

 

(Originally posted in The Record on December 20, 2019) 


